
Working Together for SuccessK.I.T.K.I.T.

Some of you will remember Mrs
Smith - she left Boston West just
before Covid. I’m sure you will all
join me in welcoming her back!

Mrs Smith will become the class
teacher for Mrs Harris’ class in
January. Mrs Smith is already in
school and will be getting to know
the children.

Welcome back
Mrs Smith!

Keeping In Touch

6th December

Outdoor clothing
One of our curriculum drivers is getting
outdoors! This means we will be going
outside, even if the weather is cold. This
includes PE. Children can wear a tracksuit
for PE - on the website, it says ‘navy
tracksuit’ but we will allow children to wear
other plain tracksuits. In addition, please
make sure children have a warm, winter
coat , especially for playtimes.

Shoes and Socks!
Our school uniform is:

plain grey or black socks/tights
black shoes (not trainers)

However, we understand that new shoes are
expensive and we will allow trainers until
shoes are bought - please let your class
teacher know. If you are struggling to buy
shoes, please talk to us or leave a message
in the box on top of the kindness cupboard.
In addition, Mrs Braybrook is always on the
lookout for ‘illegal’ socks! 


